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The Dublin Coffman  
Girls Lacrosse Shamrock Invitational 

May 17th & 18th 
Dublin, Ohio 

                                                                                                                                                   
Nov 1, 2013 
 
TO: Central Ohio Middle School Girls Lacrosse  
Head Coaches and Athletic Directors 
 
The Dublin Coffman Girls Lacrosse Team and Boosters are pleased to host the 4th   annual year end Middle 
School Invitational for central Ohio Girls Lacrosse teams.  The Invitational will be held at the Dublin Coffman 
High School located at 6780 Coffman Road, Dublin, OH 43017. We will be playing the games at the Coffman 
Stadium and several fields located on the High School grounds. 
 
The cost for this year event will be $150.00 and each team will play a minimum of two games. 
The majority of games (if not all) will be played Saturday May 17th, with Sunday May 18th only if necessary based 
on number of teams and weather. Please note last year we played the Championship game on Sunday. 
 
Our intent is to make this a fun event for the girls and promote the sport.  We will break the event into 2 to 4 
brackets to allow teams of similar skill level to be competitive.  We will place teams in brackets based on their 
records at end of year.   
 
Next steps: 
In January we will be sending you the complete packet, please mark the date on your calendars. You can 
also check the website for more information; http://laxteams.net/Coffmangirls/ 
 
Key Dates and information for when you get the packet: 
 
The packet will contain information to complete if you wish to attend: 

 Due March 30th - Initial sheet indicating yes your team will participate.  
 Due May 1st – Submit team’s roster and team picture to be included in program. 
 Due May 1st – payment of entry fee Due.   
      

Packet will include: 
 Forms and information 
 Directions to the Fields 
 Details on School bus loading and unloading as well as where to park the buses 
 Spectator parking 
 Pre-order form for T-shirts to give to coaches. 

 
May 12th we will post the brackets and complete Schedule and send to AD’s and Coaches. 
 
Upon arrival at the tournament, there will be a visitor’s booth located at the facility’s entrance to provide the Coaches their 
team packets. They will also provide information for all spectators and visitors to the event. Concession stand will be open at 
the Stadium and we will provide you and your team with water, ice and any assistance you may require.   
. 
If you have questions, please email:  coffmanlaxinvite@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to having your team participates in the event.                      
 
Mike Murphy         
Head Coach Dublin Coffman Girls Lacrosse    
http://laxteams.net/Coffmangirls/ 


